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General Comment
Eliminating public health and waste disposal protections during a pandemic is beyond perverse. There is no 
reason for making this change at this time, except to circumvent public scrutiny. Any person involved at the 
NRC, particularly political appointees or those carrying out the directives of political appointees, with this and 
similar flouting of common sense environmental protections during this pandemic are criminals and traitors of 
our great country. Be a true U.S. citizen, and do everything in your means to stop this madness and protect 
public health.
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